# Инструкция по выполнению работы

# Дорогие ребята!

Итоговая работа по английскому языку состоит из одного задания раздела «Аудирование» и трёх заданий раздела «Грамматика и лексика». На выполнение всей работы отводится 40 минут. Изложение прослушанного текста и ответы к заданиям записываются в бланк ответов 1. Допускается использование гелевой или капиллярной черной ручки. При выполнении заданий можно пользоваться черновиком. Записи в черновике, а также в тексте контрольных измерительных материалов не учитываются при оценивании работы. Постарайтесь выполнить как можно больше заданий и набрать наибольшее количество баллов. После завершения работы проверьте, что ответ на каждое задание Вы перенесли в бланк ответов. Если Вы допустили ошибку, зачеркните неправильный ответ и напишите правильный ответ рядом.

Желаем успеха!

Задание по аудированию

A story about a clever dog.

An old woman had a clever dog. The woman had a big chair and she liked to sit in it and read a newspaper. But the old dog liked the chair too. Very often the woman found the dog in the when she wanted to sit down. And the dog was angry when she told him to get up. One day the woman came into her room and saw the dog in her chair. She went to the window and said, 'Cats!' The dog ran to the window and the woman went to her chair and sat down. The next day the dog came into the room and saw the old woman in the chair. He ran to the window and began to bark. 'Who can it be?' the old woman thought and went to the window. The dog went to the chair and sat down.

# Задания по лексике и грамматике

#### 1. Read the text and answer the questions:

Coffee.

Brazilian people like coffee. Italian people like coffee, too. They drink a lot of coffee. They have coffee for breakfast. They have coffee for lunch. They have coffee for dinner. They have coffee for supper. Some Italian families have four or five cups of coffee a day.

Italian people drink coffee from very small cups, not from glasses. Italian people like to have coffee with milk, not with cinnamon . They call coffee with milk "cappuccino".

*Answer the questions:* 

1.	Do Italian people drink a lot of coffee?
2.	Do Italian people drink coffee from cups or glasses?
3 V	What do Italian people like to drink coffee with?
4.]	Do the Italians have coffee for dinner?
5.]	Do the Italians like coffee with cinnamon?
6.	What is "cappuccino"?
7.V	Vhat do the Italians like to drink?

#### 2. Open the brackets:

,	music. She ( to go )	to the music school
every day. Where she (t	o go )	now? I think she ( to go
	to the concert now. Jane (	to go )
to the music school tomo	orrow.	
3 Here are the answer	rs. What are the questions? Writ	e the anestions
3. Here are the answer	is. What are the questions. Will	e the questions.
1		_
1. She played tennis <b>ves</b> t	terday.	
1 2		
1 3		
2		
22.They read <b>books</b> every	y day.	
2. 2. They read <b>books</b> every 3.	y day.	
22.They read <b>books</b> every	y day.	
22. They read <b>books</b> every 33. <b>He</b> will come home to	y day. omorrow.	
22.They read <b>books</b> every 33. <b>He</b> will come home to	y day.	
22. They read <b>books</b> every 33. <b>He</b> will come home to	y day.	
22.They read <b>books</b> every 33. <b>He</b> will come home to 44. Yes, he is watching T	y day.	